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Leath, Mary

From: Chuck Nestrud [CNestrud@cnjlaw.com]

Sent:  Tuesday, May 30, 2006 4:11 PM

To: Leath, Mary; Goff, Pat (Director Off)

Cc: Maner, Martin; Shafii, Mo; Stuart-Leslie, Laura; Guthrie, Dawn
Subject: EDCC

As a follow up to your discussion with John Carver during the pipeline public meeting, | called Pat to schedule a
meeting as you suggested. This is to confirm our meeting for Monday, June 12 at 8:30 am.

The following are the outstanding items that need further discussion and (hopefully) some resolution (with
suggestions as to which staff members may need to be present to discuss the issues).

J 1. Re-routing the sanitary sewer to Lake Kildeer to provide a carbon source, enhance the biological treament and
accelerate EDCC's ability to meet the new permit limits. If approved, the sanitary sewer limits would still apply,

and the receiving stream would not change. This is a high priority item, due to the permit complaince deadline
and the need for a carbon source. (Martin Maner, Mo Shafii) A S b Y g Co e

2. Groundwater CAO and interim measures. EDCC had agreed with Laura Stuart-Leslie to install recovery wells

in lieu of the bioremediation, and has scheduled drillers to begin work. The last draft of the CAO we received

from ADEQ still had the bioremediation in the order (which | assume was in error). This needs to be resolved so

EDCC can proceed with the recovery wells if that is still ADEQ's desire. We should be able to finalize the CAO.

(Dawn Guthrie and Laura Stuart-Leslie). Gl«&z lc oA~ leavra

/3. NPDES amendment to implement the temperature study. We believe that ADEQ now has all the info
required. (Martin Maner and Mo Shafi)  Co-om, b G  O~ec 4

‘s 4. Extension of compliance schedule for water quality based effluent limits. This is an item that needs some
resolution. After our last meeting you mentioned that the Staff would do an inspection to see what progress had
been made before futher discussions would be held. That inspection has occurred. (Martin Maner)

Thanks for your help.

Chuck

Charles R. Nestrud
cnestrud@cnjlaw.com

Chisenhall, Nestrud & Julian, P.A.
400 W. Capitol, Suite 2840

Little Rock, AR 72201

Phone: 501-372-5800

Fax: 501-372-4941
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